Friendship 







PAPER #1

Fall 2005

Length: 1-2 pages 

Text: Cunningham, A Home at the End of the World

Instructions: This paper is the 1st of 4 formal papers—not including the final project—you will write this quarter.  We purposefully limited the length because we want you to focus on developing a compelling thesis statement, so please don’t feel you need to grapple with the whole book.  In fact, we strongly suggest that you isolate one chapter or scene in your analysis. 

Prompt:  Matthew Gilbert, of The Boston Globe, calls Cunningham’s novel an “extraordinary four-character study,” and many other reviewers agree that the best thing about the book is the way it brings us into the daily lives of its individual protagonists. But in this program we’re particularly interested in how Cunningham portrays the interactions between the characters, and how the friendships often spill over into other arenas (romantic love, family), revealing just how difficult it is to define “friendship.” 

With this in mind, pick two characters from the novel and talk about the  friendship they share with each other.  What do these two individuals contribute to the overall picture Cunningham is painting of friendship and love in 20th-century America?  What values or shared activities allow them to be friends?  Make sure you use a specific set of textual examples (quotations) to support your argument.  You may even want to narrow your focus to the depiction of a particular conversation or event.   

Some characteristics of a good thesis: 

1) Specificity – your thesis should be applicable only to the text at hand, and to the particular aspect of the text that you’ve chosen to focus on.  If you could substitute any other book for A Home at the End of the World in your thesis statement, your argument is too broad. 

2) Clarity – do everything you can to help your reader get to the heart of your argument.  Eliminate any evidence or language that is not absolutely necessary to prove your point. 

Due dates:  Wednesday, 10/5 (first version) and Friday, 10/7 (second version).  Wednesday’s workshop will help you decide how to proceed in your revision.

